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“Price Sensitive Information”

This is for information of all concerned that the Board of Directors of LankaBangla 
Securities Limited in its 97th meeting held on October 23, 2017 has approved 
issuance of 2nd Zero Coupon Bond of BDT 150.00 Crore subject to the approval of 
the regulatory authorities. It is to mention that LankaBangla Securities Limited is a 
90.91% owned subsidiary company of LanakaBangla Finance Limited therefore this 
has been circulated as Price Sensitive Information.  
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